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Friday 28th May 

 
 
School Eisteddfod 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed their week of Eisteddfod activities. Handwriting and art 
competitions were completed in class and pupils learned poems, songs and dances to perform on 
Thursday. Competition winners and some of the dance and singing pictures can be seen on the 
school website (News/Year in Pictures) – others to be added soon. 
Llongyfarchiadau i tîm coch - tîm buddugol. 
 

     
 
Criw Cymraeg 
Siaradwr yr wythnos yn Dosbarth Bedwen, Collen ac Ysgawen ydy pawb! Llongyfarchiadau i 
bawb! 

 
Sunhats 
As the weather is hopefully getting warmer, please ensure your child has a sunhat in school. 
 
Lexia 
Congratulations to Henry for completing a level on Lexia. Da iawn i chi. 
 
Lexia Learning Systems (publishers) is moving away from providing support for its software on 
iPad (4th Generation) devices and any Apple devices running on iOS 10 or iOS 11.  This is to 
ensure data security is maintained. Please see the table below for recommended devices 
requirements: 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Collen Crafts 
Pupils in Year 2 were proud to complete 
their fruit bowls. 
 
 
 

http://www.forden.powys.sch.uk/en_GB/a-year-in-pictures/


ParentPay 
Please ensure any debts on ParentPay accounts are cleared. Diolch 
 
Goodbye and thank you 
This week we say goodbye and thankyou to two student teachers. Mr Walsh has been working 
with pupils in Dosbarth Ysgawen since January and Mrs Morris-Jerman (Miss M-J) has been with 
Dosbarth Bedwen since March. We wish them both every success in their future careers. 
 
Online Personalised Assessments 
All pupils in years 2-6 have completed online assessments in Reading and Maths. Parents can 
view feedback on these assessments through their child’s Hwb account. 
Personalised Assessment Feedback - Information for Parents/Carers 
 
Ongoing possibility of closure 
Should the school receive notification of a positive case within a contact group (either adult or 
pupil), the whole contact group will be contacted by TTP and asked to self-isolate. 
 
 
Next week  Half Term 
 
Future dates 
Tuesday 8th June Return to school 
Friday 16th July Break up for summer holidays 
 
 
 

https://nationalassessmentslive.blob.core.windows.net/feedbackfiles/Information_for_parents_final_billingual.pdf?sv=2018-03-28&sr=b&sig=64pjnmqIQbnAH4y8jWLt38Ng9msUoYpdP8hByggl%2BtE%3D&st=2021-05-26T08%3A17%3A28Z&se=2021-05-26T08%3A22%3A33Z&sp=r

